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I hereby submit the following regarding the Right To Farm Bill 2019. 
I believe our farmers need greater protection from radical groups who target farms and farmers 
and use unethical and often dangerous practices to carry out their outrageous aims. 
As we live in a democracy, these minority groups have ample other avenues to voice their 
concerns without disrupting law abiding citizens. 
The misguided groups among us feel they are exempt from all civilized actions, both moral and 
statutory. Currently, Law abiding citizens, the Police and the Courts appear to be powerless to 
deter them. 
It would appear more specific legislation is required with suitable penalties, including jail terms if 
necessary, to deter further threats to farmers and other law abiding citizens going about their 
daily routines. 
I respectfully insist my concerns outlined above, be satisfactorily addressed by all relevant 
members of Parliament. 
 


